

GOLDINGTON GREEN ACADEMY

Headteacher: Mrs C Skingsley BEd Hons Goldington Road, Bedford MK41 0DP Telephone: 01234 326335

E-mail: admin@goldingtongreenacademy.co.uk Website: www.goldingtongreenacademy.co.uk



















12th June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Changes to the school day consultation outcome

I would like to thank everyone who took the time to complete the recent consultation on changes to the school day.

The response rate to the consultation was high and in view of the number of replies it is very encouraging that the overwhelming number of responses were very positive.

The whole staff team were also consulted and their views and comments considered carefully, alongside conversations with the Headteachers of our local schools too.

We appreciate that there is always going to be differences in family circumstances and that no one option is necessarily better than another.

The Governors and Senior Leadership Team have given careful thought to all responses and the decision is that from September 2023 the day will run from 8.30am to 3.00pm daily.

Years 5 and 6 pupils will still have the option to walk to and from school but a separate letter regarding this will go out later in this term for permission to be sought.

We look forward to welcoming back all our parents/carers onto the school site.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Skingsley Headteacher

Mr M Bridle Chair of Governors

